
   

Literacy  

We have been learning: 

 Spelling – We have been concentrating on 

the phoneme ‘oi’ and it’s different 

graphemes.  

 Writing – we have writing our own 

celebrity biographies. 

 Reading – we are looking at non-fiction in 

guided reading groups. 

Next we will continue with our transition novel 

and explore ‘Extreme Writing.’ 

Numeracy        

We have been learning: 

 How to use BODMAS  

Next we will be learning to: 

 Identify and measure angles. 
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General update from teacher 

Hello everyone!   

Time is flying and summer is on its way… 

Health Week was a huge success; we tasted a 

variety of fruit and veg, had a fab time at Darvel 

FC, Clubbercize, Laser Tag, Karate, a visit from 

Childrens 1st to discuss Mindfulness, massage and 

a vist from Conker the Killie Mascot!! 

Sports Day was a great success – thank you all 

for coming!  Well done to the Yellow House! 

This term, we will be discussing lots about moving 

on to secondary and answering any questions you 

might have.  Our transition dates to Loudoun are 

on the 6th, 7th and 8th of June.  Children are 

offered a free school lunch on these days or can 

bring a packed lunch if they wish. Please note, the 

use of mobile phones is NOT permitted as per 

Darvel PS policy. 

We will be in touch about specific details around 

our Leavers’ Party, Assembly and trip. 

Dates -  

*Community Night – 5th June 

*Summer Fete – 20th June 

*Prizegiving – 21st June 

*Trip – 22nd June 

*P7 Leavers’ Party – 23rd June 

*Leavers’ Assembly – 29th June 

 

 

Learning across the Curriculum  

We have been: 

 Learning about ‘Flight.’ 

 Continue with our topic ‘Computers and 

Video Games.’ 

 Next we will be learning about: 

 Relationships and sexual health.  

 Athletics. 

 


